
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
PROPOSED WATER RATE SERVICE FEE INCREASE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 21, 2017, at 6:45 p.m. the City Council of the 
City of Cupertino will consider, under a Lease with San Jose Water Company, the 
reasonableness of an increase in water rates to customers served by the Cupertino Municipal 
Water System leased to San Jose Water Company, similar to that rate reviewed and authorized 
by the California Public Utilities Commission for systems owned and operated by San Jose 
Water Company in other areas within the City.   The San Jose Water Company requests that, 
under the Lease, the Council consider the reasonableness of a 3.83% increase retroactive to 
January 1, 2017, which is equivalent to what the California Public Utilities Commission 
authorized.  The water service fee for the period of January 1 through March 2, 2017, will be 
recovered via surcharge on water bills received after March 3, 2017.  This surcharge is 
equivalent to a 3.83% increase had it been implemented January 1, 2017. These rates and charges 
are administered by San Jose Water Company as the lessee of the system.  Rates apply to 
residential, commercial, institutional, and industrial customers. Answers to frequently asked 
questions and a history of prior water rate increases may be viewed at www.cupertino/waterrates. 
Any questions please contact the City of Cupertino Public Works Department at Phone: (408) 
777-3354, Fax: (408) 777-3333. Council meets at 6:45 p.m., Community Hall Council Chamber, 
10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California. Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. 
If you wish to challenge the action of the City Council in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
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